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March 29, 2021 

 

 

Dear President Qiu Yong, 

 

On behalf of Kyushu University, I would like to offer my sincere congratulation to 

Tsinghua University on its 110th anniversary. 

 

Tsinghua University is recognized as an influential premier university on a global scale 

and has made a significant contribution to the transformation of research and education 

in China and around the world. We are proud of our well established and successful 

partnership with Tsinghua University since 1989. 

 

It is delightful to continue to collaborate and to strive together to develop solutions to 

the pressing global challenges. I look forward to broadening and strengthening our 

partnership going forward and hope for the time we can meet and discuss our future 

collaborations and exchanges in the coming future. We wish Tsinghua University 

congratulations on an important anniversary and your continued success. 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Tatsuro Ishibashi 

President 

Kyushu University 


